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North Aussie Jumbo Ice 5Kg net 
 

BEST BEFORE NOVEMBER 2025 
Affected batch numbers include: W0028819 – W0030228; W0025994 – 

W0027405; W0033050 – W0034161;W0023170 – W0024581; W0024582 – 
W0025993; W0021757 – W0022169 

 

 
Frozen Options Pty Ltd Trading as North Aussie Ice is conducting a recall of 
the above product. The product has been available for sale at Western 
Australian Petrol Stations and Independent Retailers in South Headland, Port 
Headland, Wedgefield, Karratha, Nickol, Bulgarra and Broome . 
 

Problem: The recall is due to presence of foreign matter (glass/metal) 
 

Food safety hazard: Food products containing glass and metal may cause 
illness/injury if consumed. 
 

What to do: Consumers should not eat this product. Consumers should 
return the product to the place of purchase for a full refund. Any consumers 
concerned about their health should seek medical advice and should return 
the product to the place of purchase for a full refund. 
 
For further information please contact: 

Frozen Options Pty Ltd Trading as North Aussie Ice 
08 9193 5055 
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